
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

Dear Parents  

On Monday 22 October (Sapphire and Topaz) and Thursday 25 October (Emerald and Ruby) 
Kindergarten students have the opportunity to attend an Aboriginal Cultural Incursion.  

Students will be able to participate in hands-on activities relating to Aboriginal life and culture such as 
art, cooking and face painting.  They will also hear first-hand stories about Aboriginal life.  

The cost of this incursion is $13.70 per child. This amount will be deducted from your child’s upfront 
payment. 
 

If you give permission for your son/daughter to be involved in this incursion, please complete the 

permission slip below and return it to your child’s classroom teacher by Tuesday 16 October or Friday 

19 October 2018. If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s teacher.  

Kind regards 

Emma Thomson, Carol Nicholas and Jenni Geoghegan 
Kindergarten Teachers 
9 October 2018 
 

 
 
 

CONSENT FORM FOR  ‘ABORIGINAL CULTURAL’ INCURSION 
 

TO BE SIGNED AND RETURNED TO THE CLASSROOM TEACHER 

BY  TUESDAY 16 OCTOBER OR FRIDAY 19 OCTOBER 2018 

 
Contact Information  

Home: Work: Mobile: 

Other:  

I have read and understood the information regarding the ABORIGINAL CULTURAL INCURSION on 22 

October (Sapphire and Topaz) and 25 October (Emerald and Ruby) and give my consent for my 

son/daughter ___________________________________ in Room _________  to attend. I understand the 

amount of $13.70 will be deducted from my child’s up front payment. 

 

Signature of parent/guardian:  _________________________  Date:  __________________ 
 

Applecross Primary School 
65 Kintail Road Applecross WA 6153 

 
Phone: 08 9364 1792 

 
Email:  applecross.ps@education.wa.edu.au 

www.applecrossps.wa.edu.au 


